
Subject: Support North Lawndale College Prep this #GivingTuesday! 
 

 

 
Mark your calendars: #GivingTuesday is on December 3! 
NLCP is excited to participate in #GivingTuesday, an international charitable day of giving to support  
organizations making a difference in their communities and in the world. This year, we are raising 
money to support our college readiness programs that prepare our students for the world of higher 
education. These programs are a vital aspect of every NLCP scholar’s journey, exposing them to the 
experiences and opportunities that help make success in college a reality. 
 
Stay tuned as we elevate the voices of NLCP alumni who have benefitted from NLCP’s college 
preparation and support programs and found success in college and life after graduation. Visit our 
campaign site to learn more about our fundraising efforts and college preparation programs. We hope 
you’ll be inspired to support our #GivingTuesday campaign and help North Lawndale 
students get to and through college! 
 

 
 
“NLCP college preparation programs give youth the opportunity to 
experience and learn things they may have never thought would be 
possible.” 
 - Rashae Butler, NLCP class of 2014, Western Illinois University class of 2018, 
University of Illinois at Chicago class of 2019 
 
 
  

 
 



Ways to Support NLCP this #GivingTuesday 

1. Donate: Help us continue our mission of getting North Lawndale students to and through 
college by making a contribution to our #GivingTuesday campaign on December 3!  

2. Create a fundraising page: Build your own fundraising page and help spread the word about 
our #GivingTuesday Campaign to support college readiness programs at North Lawndale Prep.  

3. Become a #PhoenixPartner: Want to help share NLCP's work to help students get to and 
through college? Join us as a #PhoenixPartner! These ambassadors play a critical role in 
increasing campaign visibility and sharing NLCP's impact on the lives of our students. Sign up 
today! 


